Family Home Learning w/b 6th April
Here are some family learning activities which you can do with all of your children, regardless of their age. Working together as a family
	Monday 6th April
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Indoor: 

Outdoor: 

	Tuesday 7th April
	Indoor: Design and make some puppets and create a puppet show for your family. You could use socks to make sock puppets or you could cut out some characters from some cardboard from your recycling box and stick them onto sticks (these would make excellent shadow puppets, too).

Outdoor: Eat a piece of fruit that contains seeds. Take the seeds outside and find somewhere to plant them, either in your garden or somewhere in your neighbourhood.

	Wednesday 8th April
	Indoor: Collect different items from around your house and group them by the material they are made of. What sort of things can you find that are plastic? Metal? Fabric? Wood?

Outdoor: Create a small world area for some of your toy figures or vehicles. Think about what it will need to make it really exciting and use your imagination to find things to make it from.

	Thursday 9th April
	Indoor: Use anything in your house to make a model of a famous place in the world. You could use things from your recycling box, Lego or any other construction toy.

Outdoor: Take a walk to your closest green place – see if you can complete 10,000 steps today! Make sure you only go with members of your household and stay at least 2 metres away from other people you might meet.

	Friday 10th April
	Indoor: Design and make an obstacle course at home. Where will the course take you? How will you make it easier or more difficult? Make sure you do this with and adult so that you remain safe.

Outdoor: Go outside and do some observational drawing. What will you draw – something man-made or something natural? Will you choose to zoom in and focus on the details or will you zoom out and draw everything you can see?



If you would like to share what you have been getting up to, email your teacher with some pictures and we can share them with everyone on the school Twitter account.

